The Institute of Music

23 Barley Court

London W13 8UJ

10 December, 1999

Dear

I am pleased to announce that you have passed the Diploma in Music Performance Studies and have been awarded a                       grade for the performance module. You are invited to attend the Diploma Awards Ceremony to be held in the Clarandon Hall on 20th December 1999 at 2.00pm.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J S Brown

Course Tutor

